
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

PAT MCCRORY  ANTHONY J. TATA 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

February 26, 2014 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 

Subject:  Invitation to Bid 
 
WBS Element: 36050.060 & 36053.060                                                               County: Mecklenburg 
 
LOCATION: Various Interstates and Primary Roads 
 
TYPE OF WORK:  Fully Operated Equipment for Snow and Ice Control (Multiple Axle Trucks) 
 
BID OPENING: Wednesday March 19, 2014 
 
DATE of AVAILABILITY: May 1, 2014  
 
COMPLETION DATE: April 30, 2015  
 
Interested bidders must submit an official bid package in order to bid. Contractors and subcontractors may obtain a 
proposal in person from the Interstate Maintenance Office, 12033 East Independence Blvd. Matthews, NC 28105. 
Proposal packages may also be obtained from the Division 10 website at: 
http://www.ncdot.org/doh/operations/division10/ 
After the bidder has filled out all required information in this proposal it will then be considered the official bid package.  
It will be the Contractor’s responsibility to continue to monitor the NCDOT website for any addenda or other updates 
concerning this project.    
 
NOTE: There will be a Mandatory Pre-Bid at 10:00 AM Wednesday March 5, 2014 at the Interstate Maintenance 
Office located at 12033 East Independence Blvd. Matthews NC 28105. Only Contractors who attend this Pre-
Bid will be able to bid on this project.   
 
Sealed bids must be received in the Interstate Maintenance Office at 12033 East Independence Blvd. Matthews, NC by 
9:30 AM on Wednesday March 19, 2014. Bids must be submitted on the official bid sheet, submitted with the entire 
proposal, and display the following statement at the bottom left corner of the sealed envelope: 
                           

         Quotation for WBS# 36050.060 & 36053.060 “Fully Operated Equipment 
for Snow and Ice Control” in Mecklenburg County to be opened at  

                     9:30 A.M. on Wednesday March 19, 2014. 
                                            
Contractors must be certified by NCDOT prior to bidding on this project. If you have questions about bidding on this 
project or any other questions concerning this project please contact, Mr. Mike Campbell, Interstate Project Manager at 
(704) 921-4284.  
                                            Return bid packages to the address below if returning by mail. 
                                                                   Mr. Mike Campbell                                            
                                                                   North Carolina Department of Transportation 
                                                                   Interstate Maintenance,12033 East Independence Blvd. 
                                                                   Matthews, NC 28105 
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